
 

16 July 2024 
 
 
K’Nyaw Asian Grocery 
102 Nelson Street 
NHILL  VIC  3418 
 
 
 
Dear Khin Shwe and Ma Pane 
 
Re: Letter of Congratulations 
 
On behalf of Hindmarsh Shire Councillors and staff, I write to you to 
extend Council’s congratulations on the opening of your new business in 
Nhill, K’Nyaw Asian Grocery. 
 
Thank you for choosing to invest in Hindmarsh Shire, particularly in Nhill. 
It is wonderful to have a new business open in Nhill that will be offering 
new variety of products to the local community and travellers who are 
visiting the area.  
 
We are excited to see your new business open and wish you success in 
your new venture, K’Nyaw Asian Grocery. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Monica Revell 
Chief Executive Officer 
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Jeparit 
10 Roy Street 

JEPARIT VIC 3423 
Ph: (03) 5391 4450 
Fax: (03) 5397 2263 
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RAINBOW VIC 3424 
Ph: (03) 5391 4451 
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